What's Happening at Woodland?

June 2018 Issue 9

Mrs. Debra Euker, Principal



Contents

Principal's News	1
Upcoming Events	1
Kindergarten News	2
First Grade News	2
Second Grade News	2
Third Grade News	3
Fourth Grade News	3
Counselor's Corner	4
English Language Dept.	4
Summer Activities	4

Upcoming Announcements

- June 5 Fun Fair Students Only
- June 7-8-11 Early Dismissal 2:30
- June 12- Early Dismissal 11:30 Last Student Day!

Letter from the Principal

Summer is Almost Here!

It is hard to imagine that this school year is almost over. It seems like just yesterday we were welcoming all the new and returning families to Woodland. We have grown so much together and I look forward to establishing more Woodland traditions next school year.

Do not forget that children should read throughout the summer. The most current educational research shows that students who read regularly over the summer experience less of the "summer slide" than those who choose not to read. Check out the Reading and Math Connection articles that I have posted on the web page. These will give you some fun and creative ways to keep students' skills fresh throughout the summer.

I want to thank you for the opportunity to work with your children. It has been an amazing year and I am proud to be part of the Woodland family. A special thank you to every parent who supported us in any event. You have given your time, money, donations, and energy to different activities throughout this school year. I invite you all to attend Home and School meetings so your voices can be heard.

Have a wonderful, safe, and relaxing summer. Enjoy the time you have as a family and we look forward to seeing you in September.

Sincerely, Mrs. Deb Euker Woodland Principal



Kindergarten News



June Kindergarten News

We hope you take time to do our very favorite summer activity...

Read a book while relaxing on the beach!

Have a wonderful summer.

Mrs. Geis and Mrs. Morgan

First Grade News

Over the summer, first graders should practice their math facts and spelling words.

It is hard to believe that the school year is almost over. This has been a busy year. First graders learned many exciting things along with lots of new strategies in math and reading. Over the summer, first graders should practice their addition and subtraction focus facts as well as their spelling and high frequency words and of course remember to READ, READ, READ! We hope everyone has a happy, safe, and fun summer.

Second Grade News



Welcome, Summer!

It's been quite a year in Second Grade... we have witnessed young second grade children gradually transform into third graders.

Loved sharing with each other and making lasting memories of a wonderful school year.

As the year closes, we would like to thank you, our class parents, for your support and assistance throughout this year. Your participation and willingness to volunteer is a gift to all of us. Thank you.

To our students—we will miss you! Keep up the good work as you relax over the summer. Practice your math facts, read, write in journals...and when we see you again, you'll be passing us in the hall as Third Graders! Congratulations!

Many thanks,

Miss Fisher, Mrs. Offenback and Mrs. A., Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Tyson, and Mrs. Kennedy

Third Grade News

Third Grade Thrives!!

What a fabulously-fabulous year it has been! The children have become excellent readers and writers, and have sharpened up on their critical thinking and math skills. We have set goals, worked and had a lot of fun while learning. Thank you to all the parents; you helped to make this year a success, especially those who switched schools this year. Have a wonderful and safe summer, and don't forget to Read, Read!

Third graders
have set
goals,
worked hard,
and had a lot
of fun while

Fourth Grade News

As the year comes to a close, we would like to thank all of the parents that have contributed their time and efforts to our classrooms this year. We realize that the effort is significant and it is truly appreciated.

As summer approaches, we ask that you provide some learning time for your child several times a week. The public library has summer programs. Perhaps you could spend some shared writing time with your child, or simply reinforce daily reading. Please keep up with basic facts in multiplication and division.

Thank you again for all of your support throughout the year. Enjoy the summer!

The fourth grade team,

Mrs. Bender

Mr. Hogstrom

Mr. Joers

Ms. Youngblood





2700 Woodland Avenue Eagleville, PA 19403

Phone:

(610) 489-5000 ext 43200

Fax:

(610) 831-5319

Wild about Woodland!

We're on the Web! http://www.methacton.org/woodlandes



Have a great



Counselor's Corner

Counselors Corner

As I write this, I am told, we have 20 days left of school. I am sure everyone will be ready, when the time comes, to welcome summer. The month of June holds much excitement for all students, in particular Fun Day!! Please remind your children that we are still here to learn and that appropriate school behavior is expected.

I wish all families a fun and safe summer. Enjoy your time off! I will be sending home a newsletter with some ideas for summer fun by the end of May. I look forward to seeing returning students and families in the fall.

English Language Development

English Language Development (ELD) - Mrs. Roese, Mrs. Zac and Mrs. Bauer

Parents should look to for updated English Language Development Progress Reports on Power School on June 12th. Scores from the 2018 ACCESS test of English Language Proficiency test will be sent to parents at the start of the upcoming 2018-19 school year. It would be beneficial to all of the children to read over the summer. Thank you, parents for encouraging your children to read and reading to them, be it in English or in your home language!

Fun Summer Activities

See a movie at the drive-in

Walk on the boardwalk

Sing and Dance

Collect Seashells

Blow bubbles.

Swim

Go to the Zoo or Museum

Catch fireflies

Ride a bike

Have a sleepover

Go Fishing or Camping

Make an Ice Cream Sundae

Visit Family Members

Toss a Frisbee

Play tag, hopscotch, or Tag

Play a sport

Ride a roller coaster

Go to a baseball game

Play miniature golf

Read

Win a prize at the fair

Run through a Sprinkler

Watch Fireworks

Paint